Announcements:
April 12, 2018

r ANNOUNCEMENT

DAYS

Bulldog Baseball team won 4-0 over Midview. Nate Causey pitched a comp!eté
game 2 hitter. Sully Kilbane had a 2-run Homerun, Bret Asadorian had 2 hits and an
RBI, and Jack Spellacy also contributed an RBI.

4/12

Come see GUYS AND DOLLS this weekend! Shows are Friday and Saturday at
7-30 in the auditorium. Student tickets are only $7 and will be on sale during lunches
and at the door before the shows.

4/13

Attention Seniorssssssss,

This is a reminder if you haven't completed your senior write-ups that they are DUE
Friday, April 13. Please think carefully about your senior write-ups. Time is limited,
therefore once you submit it, we can NOT GUARANTEE to make changes toitata
later date. To complete your senior write-ups check your inbox for the google form. It
has already been sent to you.

If you have any questions ask or email Abby Gaba or Angela Milano

4/13

Attention Seniors: Cap and gowns will be distributed on Friday, April 13 during lunch
hours. Josten's will be set up outside the auxiliary gym. All school fees must be paid
to pick up your cap and gown. If you ordered announcements from Josten's they will
also be available for pick up at this time.

4/13

Attention All AP test students. There will be a pre-Admin meeting on Monday, April
16 during all lunch/study hall periods in the auditorium. Please bring a pencil and
your lunch. You can complete your AP paperwork while you eat.

4/16

Attention all Rho Kappa members: we have a regular meeting this Thursday, April
12 at 2:20 in Mrs. Wendling's room. Cords will be handed out to seniors who have
met the club's requirements. Additionally, elections will be held for next year's
officers.

4/12

Spring break is over, bringing back in the rest of the school year and Video Game
Club too! Video Game Club will meet this Friday to FINALLY get our tournament
underway. Registration will be open on that day. Make sure you look your best for
our group photo which will be taken during the meeting. All of this will happen in
Mrs. Wible's room, B15.

4/13

A representative from Tri-C will be in the Guidance Dept after school today,
Thursday, April 12. Please stop by with any questions you may have and for more
information

4/12




